
 

The first I heard of APWireless was when we received a letter from them asking about the cell 

tower.  There was a phone number which we called & Mike was the person we talked to.  He 

told us about one of your offers but we weren't interested. 

 

  Mike called us several times & we ended up working out a deal.  Thanks to Mike each time 

that  we weren't satisfied with the wording he  was very nice at  either changing it, or explaining 

why they couldn't. 

 

I appreciate his honesty & the way he handled our deal.  

 

Thanks Mike.       

  

                                                                                                                             Robert D. Gates 

 


